The Learning Hub

What is it?
A service where you can request help for an area of learning and we will try to
match you with a student tutor who can help you

How do I request help?

Send an email to hubhelp@loretothegreen.ie before 10.55am on Tuesday
morning

Write “help sought” in the subject of the email

Give a brief description of the subject, topic and class group in the body of the
email (any subject)

What happens next?

Your request will be logged without your name and we will try to match you up
with a student tutor who can help you

You need to consult the Google doc to see whether we have found a tutor for
you for that week’s learning hub session

When and where does the learning hub take place?
Thursday mornings between 8.15- 8.40 in room 501

What happens if I want to offer help?

An email will be sent out at the beginning of each week with a Google doc
outlining that week's learning requests and you can put your name next to one of
the requests if you think you can help with that area of learning

Who can get involved with the initiative?
Any student from 1st to 6th year can request or offer help on a week to week
basis. There is no need to sign up for a longer commitment
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